
 

Stephen (Steve) Fulton Shaw is an attorney based in Greenville, South Carolina 
and Ocala, Florida and is licensed to practice law in both states. Steve is co-authoring the 
book, South Carolina Gun Law, which will be available early this summer. 
 

He holds a J.D. and a Ph.D. from the University of Florida and was the recipient of 
the Computer Assisted Legal Instruction (CALI) book award in legal history. In addition 
to practicing law, he writes on legal education and Constitutional rights. 
 

For several years, he was a staff member for Congressman Cliff Stearns of Ocala, 
Florida. Congressman Stearns has sponsored current U.S. House Bill H.R. 226 that would 
provide a national standard in accordance with which nonresidents of a State may carry 
concealed firearms in the State. 
 

Steve is a member of the NRA and the Ocala Sportsman’s Association. He is 
married to South Carolina native Melanie Donna Moore. 
 
 


